
 
 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550 

 
First Meeting of the year: Saturday, February 21st, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. 
Bldg., Livermore.   
  
October 11th Kent, Bill & Charloa, Mike & Alice attended the last meeting of 2003.  Bill 
Burker won the first jump. Kent Walker won the second jump.  February meeting date 
changed to accommodate Valentines Day. Still needs confirmed with Admin. Bldg.  Went to 
Round Table but decided to go to The Rock House after the February meeting. 
 
Madalyn has begun to take potluck choices for the January Winter Party. Phone (650) 359-
1227 or email madalyn@crocuta.com.   (Please try to reply to this soon.)  Madalyn has also arranged 
the decorations.  Charloa rearranged the Social Room, is getting the tablecloths/ 
 
The tee shirts for Leap Day will probably have the logo & date and may include I Leapt Leap 
Day 2004 on front, with nothing on the back.  Kent Walker is taking care of the shirts for 
us. 
 
After transferring funds from savings the club will purchase 25 calendars and 20 jump 
tickets to give away at the winter Party.   
 
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
Winter Party:  January 17th, 2004. Springtown Social Hall, Livermore. 
General Meeting: February 21st, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. Building, Livermore. 
Rock House: February 21st following the general meeting. 
Leap Day: Sunday February 29th,11:00 AM Lodi. 
BOD Meeting: March 20th, 6:00 P.M., Kent & Madalyn’s 
General Meeting: April 10th, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. Building, Livermore. 
 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 11/29/03  

 

 

mailto:madalyn@crocuta.com

	P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550

